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Important Dates   

Monday, March 7   Krispy Kreme order deadline 

Wednesday, March 9  Treat Day - $1 chips/fruit roll-up/cookie bag 

      Grade 7 Parent Evening with Enver Creek online 6pm 

Friday, March 11   Last school day before Spring Break 

      Krispy Kreme order pick up 

Monday, March 28   Return to school 

        ***Kindergarten registration for Sept. 2022 has started on-line!** 

 

Retirement – Ms. Stauning 
The mainstay of the Maple Green office is ready for new adventures! Head Secretary, 

Ms. Helen Stauning has been with the district for just over 27 years, with the last 20 

of them at Maple Green. Although we wish her the best, she will be very much missed. 

Ms. Stauning’s last day will be Friday, March 11, 2022. Please feel free to call the school 

or drop by the office to pass on your well wishes. The place won’t be the same without 

her. 

 

Rapid Tests for Students 
A notice went home yesterday to let families know that the Ministy of Education will be 

providing each student with a box of rapid tests to take home, but parents must come to 

the school to pick it up due to potential risks associated with the misuse or accidental 

ingestion or spillage of the test kit solutions. Parents can arrange for another adult to pick 

it up on their behalf.  All pick-ups will be after school from the classroom teacher from  

March 4 - March 11. 

 

Krispy Kreme Fundraiser - orders due March 7  

Treat Day - March 9 

See the notices below for information! 



 

Krispy Kreme Donut Fundraiser! 

 

PAC will be selling Krispy Kreme doughnuts by the dozen for pick up on Friday March.11th at 

2:30 pm. 1 dozen for $12, order as many as you want for family and friends to enjoy during 

Spring Break!   

Orders to be placed online at munchalunch.com. Look for the “fundraising open” tab in yellow 

at the top of the page. 

 

ORDERS AND PAYMENT DUE MONDAY MARCH 7th 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
All proceeds from the Snack Day sales will be put towards the costs of the grade 7 

year-end celebrations to mark the end of their time at Maple Green. 



Student Learning Surveys 

 
Once again, the Surrey School District is participating in the 2022 Ministry of 

Education Electronic Anonymous Student Learning Survey Project in cooperation with 

all other school districts throughout the Province.  

 

Parents/Guardians/Caregivers can complete the online Anonymous Student Learning 

Surveys any time before 11:59 pm April 29th, 2022, providing immediate results to 

the school and the district.  

 

To complete the survey: 

1. Go to any computer that has an up-to-date internet browser access at home, work, or 

school.   

2. Go to www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm   

3. Under the section Direct Access – no logon number required select: 

• District: Surrey #36 

• School: Maple Green 

• Language: the language of your choice 

4. Thank you for participating! 

 

 

Student Absences 
If your child is going to be away from school or late to school, please 

call (604-594-8838) and leave a message or email the office at 

maplegreen@surreyschools.ca and include the following information:  

• First and Last Name 

• Teacher 

• Division  

• Reason for Absence  

 

 

 

Daily Health Check 
It is wonderful to see an easing of restrictions, but we still request that you continue 

to do a daily health check with your child. Everyone needs to do their part to keep 

everyone healthy.  
 

PLEASE DO NOT SEND YOUR CHILD TO SCHOOL IF THEY ARE NOT FEELING WELL. 
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